
Please note the following upcoming changes to employee parking. 

Important Parking Alert 
* South Bay Medical Center *

Distribution Date: Thursday, November 17, 2011

In mid-December, Parking Lot 5 (between Pacific Coast View and the Main 
Hospital) will close due to construction on the replacement North Hospital.

Alternative employee parking will be available at two church lots near the 
medical center campus:

Vermont Christian School Light and Salt Presbyterian Church

25302 S. Vermont Ave.
Corner of Vermont and 253rd St.

25500 S. Vermont Ave.
Corner of Vermont and 255th St.

Parking Incentives Program

To demonstrate our gratitude for your cooperation, we will provide fresh fruit 
daily to those who park off-site, as well as Farmers’ Market vouchers and 
weekly drawings featuring free car washes and other prizes. Additional 
incentives are available for participants in Thrive walk activities. 

Please use the map on the back of this flier to guide you. 
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Important Parking Changes 
(continued)

Light and Salt Presbyterian Church

Vermont Christian School
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Lot 5

Both churches are located just north of the hospital on Vermont Avenue. They 
are less than a 10 minute walk from campus and shuttle service will also 
be provided.

The lots will open at 6:30 a.m. and close at 10:30 p.m., Monday through 
Friday, to accommodate day and evening shifts. 

The map below illustrates the locations with respect to the medical center.

Look for more information in Monday Morning Memos, special parking 
bulletins posted on your windshield and by Lotus Notes.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.
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